lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
August 28, 2016
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
This morning Pastor Bob will continue with part 3 in the series of messages, The Miracle of Mercy.  We also welcome Kyle Roskamp to Immanuel as our Youth Director/Young Life Church Partner.
Offerings:  General Fund & Benevolent Fund
There will be no evening worship at Immanuel as we will combine at Georgetown CRC at 5:30PM with Hillcrest CRC.  We will also celebrate the Lord’s Supper together.
NURSERY

Today: 

10:00AM
Jessica Den Hartigh, Sherri Vedders,




Krista & Andrew Herweyer

No evening service at Immanuel.
Next Sunday:


10:00AM
Lisa Huisman, Betty Laninga,




Janelle & Lindsey De Boer

No evening service at Immanuel.
MEETINGS TODAY
Following AM worship - 

The Laurels of Hudsonville would like to give back to Immanuel for our partnership with them providing worship for the residents on Sundays.  They are sponsoring a coffee hour & snacks following the 10AM service today and will also provide free blood pressure checks.  Join us in the FLC!


6:30PM

Crossroads event

NEXT SUNDAY – SEPTEMBER 4, 2016
10:00AM
The Miracle of Mercy - Part 4
Mercy is Kind to Enemies - James 1:19b
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
There will be no evening worship at Immanuel as we will combine with Messiah CRC at 5:30PM.
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM
Elder Doug Dykema
Duimstra, Dyk, Dan Dykstra families
PRAISE & THANKSGIVING

Jim Krikke is home and still recovering from his fall.  Improvement is being seen every day and God’s healing has been marvelous.  Jim wishes to thank congregation members for calls of concern, well wishes, get well cards, and other acts of kindness.  Thanks, also, to Pastor Bob for his calls and Elder Cal Van Koevering for his visits.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Owen Wigger had surgery this past week to remove his tonsils and place tubes in his ears.  Pray for a complete recovery.

Marcia Gemmen - chemotherapy

Wes Kremers - chemotherapy

Joe Lems – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.
Lynne Rozema - chemotherapy

Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Brian Wigger – medication to shrink tumor

Military

Ethan Ritsema  DC3 - Navy, Japan
Lance Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Captain Ron Thenn – Army
2nd Lieutenant Stephan Thenn – Marines
Private First Class Trevor Vedders - Marines
Missionary Partner - Annalise Larsen, Navigators
The Laurels of Hudsonville Residents
OPPORTUNITIES
Circle Letter B - Seasoned Citizens Event
Come this Wednesday, August 31, to a picnic and games at 11:30AM at church!

Please bring either a $1 store prize for a game, or a salad/dessert for lunch.  Expect to compete for a Stir Fry Dinner prize for 4 at the Stienstras.  The date to be determined by the winner.

If you plan to attend, please circle Letter B in the Friendship Folder.
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

A PRAYER GATHERING OF GOD’S PEOPLE —
Prayer for a Spiritual Awakening in Our Nation
September 11, 2016   5:30 p.m. - @ First Hudsonville CRC
Purpose:  As the Church, we want to come to God with humility and repentance.  We seek His forgiveness and restoration.  We want to ask God that there be a spiritual awakening in our nation.

We will be gathering with First, Messiah, Immanuel and 12th Avenue CRC's at First Hudsonville CRC.

Parents

Please remember to complete and return the Safe Ministries Team Medical Information Form for your child(ren) by August 31, 2016.  It can be placed in the Safe Ministries Team mailbox.  Thank you!
Bulletin Deadline

This week all bulletin information is due by 8AM on Wednesday.

Are you ready to SHOW UP?

Please consider being a Kids Hope mentor this coming year!  It's as simple as you SHOWING UP for one hour a week to hang out with a student at Park Elementary. There are so many students who need someone to care about them and to shine the light of Jesus into their lives!  You are also invited to SHOW UP to pray for the Kids Hope ministry throughout the year.  Check your mailbox for more information or contact Evamarie Eggebeen with any questions. kidshope@immanuelcrc.com
Cadet Counselors Needed
We are in desperate need of counselors, age high school and above, for this coming year for Cadets.  To effectively run the program we need 11-13 guys to volunteer time....it's only two nights a month for a total of four hours.
Please prayerfully consider helping out and let Jeff Kooienga know by emailing or calling (immcadets@gmail.com or call 616-836-6506).
E.T. & Crossroads Small Group Leaders Needed

We are looking for a couple of people to fill open small group leader spots!  Currently we need:

-freshmen girls

-co-leader for 8th grade boys with Matt Sytsma
-possible co-leader for 7th grade boys with Kurt Kamminga

Anyone that is interested can contact interns@immanuelcrc.com for more information.

ADULT MINISTRIES
Immanuel Circle

We will meet on Wednesday, September 14, at 7PM in the Adult Ed Room.  We will have a speaker and refreshments.  Our study book, “Relying on the Power of the Spirit”, by Elizabeth George will be handed out.  Questions?  Please call Bev Dykstra (669-1321) or Wanda Schut (669-1989).

FINANCIAL UPDATES

August 21, 2016
General Fund


$9,125

Short-Term Missions

     970

Hudsonville Chr School
     118
General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $75,558
Budget goal

  99,743
Over (Under)

 (24,185)
Budget received – 76%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,468 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
August Corners Offering
Love INC Back-to-School Ministry

September Offerings
  4

General Fund & Building Fund



No evening service - combined with Messiah CRC

11

General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance



No evening service - combined at First Hudsonville CRC

18

General Fund & Short-Term Missions



Knitting Ministry

25

General Fund & Benevolent Fund



Knitting Ministry
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tonight, Worship On the Waterfront 2016 welcomes Mark Schultz to the Grand Haven Waterfront Stadium from 7–8:30PM. (Note the time change.)  Listeners have come to expect inspiring and remarkable stories in song from this Dove Award winning artist who is inspired by God in daily life.  .  There is no cost, nor any tickets needed to attend W.O.W.  Check out our web site at www.worshiponthewaterfront.org. Any questions?  Call: (616) 842-6600. 
Christian Reformed Conference Grounds Info
· Join us at the Christian Reformed Conference Grounds on Saturday, September 3 for our annual auction!  The silent auction and the Plant auction will begin at 9 am, the live auction at 10 am.  We have many great items to auction off this year and we have a matching gift of $50,000 on a one-to-one basis!  All proceeds will be going towards our debt on the new worship center.  Please come and enjoy the food, fellowship, and fun! For more information visit our web site – www.crcg.org
· Are you retired and looking for a fun way to spend a week?  Or have some vacation time you need to use up yet?  Join us at the Christian Reformed Conference Grounds September 6-11 for Senior Week!  This fun week will include Adult Bible study with Pastor Joel Boot as well as games and activities for our “senior” campers.  We will be having a hymn sing on Friday evening and The King’s Choraliers will be in concert on Saturday night.  We will conclude this week with Sunday morning worship and a potluck for lunch! Call us at 616-842-4478 to make your camping reservations. Section A is only $145, section B or C is $125 for the 5 nights!
Friendship - “Growing side by side through the seasons of life”
There is so much we learn from each other as we journey together through the seasons of life. God created us as beings who thrive in friendships and over and over the Bible shows us examples of friendship in practice.

Living Threads Ministry will begin a new Bible Block of the Month program starting in September-May. This year we will be making four (4) seasonal wallhangings representing time spent over “coffee” with our friends as we walk the “seasons” of life together.  While making these adorable wallhangings you will experience a variety of fun techniques; piecing, raw edge applique, hand embroidery, and also some 3-D effects!

Please consider joining us as we learn what God’s word has to teach us about friendship.  We look forward to growing with you in a deeper way as we study God’s word and quilt together!  All classes will be held at the Living Threads ministry center located at City on a Hill in Zeeland.  If you have any questions, please contact Pam Van Koevering (540-4617) or check the website:  www.livingthreadsministry.org.

Bible League International Concert

Ask a friend or two to join you at the concert hosted by Bible League International Volunteers on September 8 at the Friendship Christian Reformed Church in Byron Center. Encourage your husbands and friends to come for the along with you for the evening. The Tribute Quartet concert is open to the public and will begin at 7PM.  This men’s quartet has had many chart-topping songs to which they attribute the favor of God.

Residential Support Staff: The Holland Deacons’ Conference has immediate openings for part-time Residential Support Staff (aka Relief Staff).  These positions involve working with and supporting the men and women living at My Brother’s & Sister’s Houses in Holland, MI. For more information about this and other positions, please visit our Jobs page at hdccrc.org/jobs. You may also contact us via email at info@hdccrc.org or call us at 616.494.6050.
WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

August 28, 2016

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Clara Timmer, Agnes Koomen
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Belarus.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Technology Director, Joe Huisman.
WEDNESDAY

Pray for Annalise Larsen and her work with Navigators in Colorado.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:

Aleah Heemstra, Lianna Huberts, Tom Huisman
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

Love INC Opportunities

· Small Engine Repair
Searching for individuals skilled in repairing small engines to assist in fixing incoming donations of lawn mowers and more. Option of working from home.  Flexible days and hours.
Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127
· Life Skills Program Volunteer Training
Be informed of poverty in our community and the relational opportunity to disciple vulnerable neighbors through Love INC's support and training on September 12 from 6:00 to 8:30pm. The mentoring opportunity is just one hour a week on Wednesday mornings or Thursday evenings.
Email: Volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x127

· Winter Item Drive
We are requesting new or like new pajamas, winter coats, snow pants, gloves, scarves and boots for families in their Life Skills Program.  All sizes are needed for men, women and children.  If you wish to donate any of these items, please bring them to Linda in the new Relational Ministry Center at Love INC in Hudsonville by September 30. 
Email: lindap@loveinthenameofchrist.org or call 616.662.3300x1
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Post Family Farm in Hudsonville is looking to hire energetic adults for seasonal work this fall (September and October).  Opportunities include donut makers, tour guides, after school and Saturday festival workers. Donut making involves working with several others in our bakery making donuts, filling orders and running the cash register.  Tour guides take a group of children, teachers and parents around the farm both on and off a tractor (training provided).  After school and festival workers may work in donuts, office, tickets or drive tractor to the pumpkin patch.  No previous experience is required for any position.  Work days and hours are very flexible to fit your schedule.  Please contact Julie at Post Family Farm, if you have any interest in working in a fun, farm atmosphere. 

Phone – 616/669-1964, email – julie@postfamilyfarm.com
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